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To the Federal Senate,
 
 
I wish to make a submission in regard to the same sex ‘marriage’ Bill.
 
My family and friends are in support of marriages to remain heterosexual ONLY.
 
We believe things be kept as intended and hope for a clear path of moral behaviours
to be set for the current and upcoming generations. 
 
We also oppose any other form of legal recognition for same sex & multiple partner
relationships that occur in other counties.
 
I do hope the light will shine on what is right and good for our country.
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kindest Regards.
 
 
 
 
Renee Sahin
 


